
 

 

Start taking these drops two weeks before the cataract consult appointment 4X a day 
(You may stop them after the consult unless instructed to continue by the doctor) 

 

 

 

• Please purchase one of the above drops from any grocery store or pharmacy. Any type of 

Refresh or Systane drops are ok. 

• This is very important because it will get your surfaces ready for the tests we will perform at 

your consultation. 

• Don’t take any drops within one hour of your appointment time. 

 

 

We also sell Artificial Tears in our office which work very well.  They are not available in pharmacies. 

 

 

 


